How to identify 3G devices
not compatible with
Telstra’s 4G network

Telstra will be closing its 3G network from 28 October.
The 3G closure will let us grow and improve our delivery
of next generation 5G technology - helping us provide
a better service to our customers.

Ahead of the 3G network closure, we strongly advise you assess your connectivity
needs to ensure that you have the appropriate devices. If you currently have 3G
only devices, they will no longer work from 28 October 2024.
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How to identify 3G devices

Telstra will be closing its 3G network from 28 October.
The 3G closure will let us grow and improve our delivery
of next generation 5G technology - helping us provide a
better service to our customers.

We’re committed to providing equivalent 4G coverage
in 3G only areas prior to the network closure.
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